Prime Strategies, Inc.

Memo

To: Emmeline Palma, Williamson County Auditor's Office

From: Michael J. Weaver Date: February 26, 2018

Re: LTP Corridor Budget Adjustment

Thank you for your help and assistance in setting-up the new Long-Range Transportation Plan Corridor Program budgets as requested in my January 9, 2018 memorandum. It has become necessary to make the following budget transfers:

- Move \$602,384.00 from P-463 Southeast Corridor to P-461 Corridor F
- Move \$500,000.00 from P-463 Southeast Corridor to P-459 Corridor C

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Cc: Robert B. Daigh, P.E., Williamson County Senior Director of Infrastructure J. Terron Evertson, P.E., Williamson County Engineer Christen Eschberger, P.E., HNTB Maria Castanon, P.E., HNTB Marie Walters, PSI

P:\Prime Strategies Data\Projects\WC-425.2 - LTP Corridor Program\Budget Adjustments\Memo_Audit_LTPCorridorBudgetAdjustment_02262018v2.doc